
TARGET TALK – NOVEMBER 2020 

MEMBERSHIP RENEWALS AND A COPY OF THE PROPOSED 2021 
BUDGET WERE SENT OUT RECENTLY. PLEASE NOTIFY THE CLUB IF 
YOU DID NOT RECEIVE OR HAVE ANY QUESTIONS. 
 
THE GENERAL MEMBERSHIP MEETING AND ELECTIONS FOR THE 2021 
BOARD OF DIRECTORS WILL BE HELD NOVEMBER 9TH @ 7PM. 
NOMINATIONS WILL BE TAKEN FROM THE FLOOR; FOLLOWED BY A 
VOTE BY THE MEMBERSHIP. WE LOOK FORWARD TO SEEING YOU 
THERE. 
 
 
Mother Lode Gun Club 
PO BOX 1759 
Jamestown, California 95327 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
WE ASK THAT YOU CONTINUE TO FOLLOW THE SUGGESTED COVID-19 GUIDELINES WHEN VISITING THE RANGE. STAY SAFE AND HEALTHY! 

Maintenance Schedule 
EVERY FIRST WEDNESDAY 

Next Closure: 
Wednesday, November 4th  8 – 12 PM. 
   
ALL of our ranges will be shut down so 
that monthly maintenance work can be 
done on the grounds. Signs will be 
posted at range gate.  
Please let us know if there is anything 
that needs attention. 

ELECTION TIME! 
Nominations for 2021 Board 
President:      Stephanie Miller 
Vice President:   Jim Christensen 
Secretary :      Elaine Wolfgang 
Treasurer:       Jo Rodefer 
Member at Large: 

• Dale Mattier  
• Ken Farmer  
• John Luckie  
• Irene Zamzow 

 

MOTHER LODE 
GUN CLUB 

 
Established 1939 

https://motherlodegunclub.com 

2020 Board of Directors 
      (209) 288-2419 
 
President:  Stephanie Miller 
Vice-President: Jim Christensen 
Secretary:  Elaine Wolfgang 
Treasurer:  Yvonne Collins 
Members-At-Large: 

Klayton Powell 
Dale Mattier 

Security: Dave Clevenger 
Membership: 

Ron Proctor 
Dave Clevenger 

Webmaster:  Rickee Hill 
Maintenance:  Don Farmer 
 
mlgcpresidents@outlook.cm 



 


